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A recent media report falsely
claimed that Opus Dei received a
letter from Pope Leo XIV related to
the statutes of Opus Dei. We wish to
make clear that no such letter has
been received.

The process followed to adapt the
statutes and the next steps to be
taken can be found at the following 
link.

https://opusdei.org/en/article/questions-answers-tenth-ordinary-general-congress/#id_13


We continue to work with the Holy
See on the revision of our statutes in
a spirit of trust and unity.

International Office of
Communications

Rome, May 31, 2025
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